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Mobile Health Unit Pilot Program Update 

HB 4052 (2022) directs OHA to study the feasibility of expanding mobile health 

units across Oregon. An interim report is due to the Legislative Assembly no lat-

er than December 31, 2025, and a final report no later than June 30, 2026.  

OHA and the Contracts Office conducted an Intermediate Solicitation process to 

seek organizations to develop an evaluation plan as part of the larger feasibility 

study of the Mobile Health Unit Pilot Program.  

Following the Intermediate Solicitation process, OHA is excited to announce The 

Rede Group has been awarded funds to a contract to develop an evaluation 

plan and assess current mobile health capacities within the state. 

The Rede Group is an Oregon-based consultancy focusing on health equity. As 

a social impact company, Rede works with Tribal, state, and local governments 

and non-profit organizations to design and implement program and process 

evaluations. Rede’s primary aim is to bring clarity and engagement to evaluation 

planning.  

What’s Next? 

OHA will meet with each Grantee in August to partner and support Program 

onboarding. Program start dates vary across each Grantee, with project 

timelines ranging from 12 to 18 months of service delivery from start date.  

The Rede Group will work collaboratively to implement the Mobile Health Unit 

Pilot Program and develop a plan to measure its overall effectiveness.  
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Administrative Updates  

OHA has updated the HB 4052 Mobile Health Unit Pilot Program webpage 
linked here: www.oregon.gov/OHA/HSD/Pages/MHU-Program.aspx    

The Program webpage is an additional resource to learn more about the Pro-

gram and receive updates.  

Program staff currently awaits details of the approved agency budget to deter-

mine the availability of additional Mobile Health Unit Pilot Program funding  
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